
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  2/21/2019 

Plaistow Town Hall – Second Floor 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRAC DRAFT MINUTES 2-21-19 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:32 pm by Francine Hart 

 

Members Present: 

 

F. Hart 

G. Adams 

B. Hamilton 

P. Bracci 

A. Peck  

M. Dobson  

Pat Macomber (guest speaker)  

 

A. Peck motions to approve minutes of 2-21-19; seconded by M. 

Dobson  Motion passes 3-0-2 

 

Mr. Phair, Town Administrator of Atkinson, had to reschedule his 

CART presentation. P. Macomber, Atkinson bookkeeper, attended 

to field questions. P. Macomber is a Plaistow resident and also 

interested in joining TRAC. 

 

     Discussion of cost and how Atkinson implemented CART program. 

CART program costs roughly $500,000. No bulk pickup. Residents go to 

Raymond dump. Casella handles barrel distribution; barrels are leased. 

 

Plaistow TRAC 

Trash Recycling Advisory Committee 
145 Main Street, Plaistow, NH  03865 

Tel: 603-382-4342    
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     Mr. Phair will be making himself available to discuss CART program 

at next meeting. 

   

    Meeting adjourned 7:07 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Town of Plaistow complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act regulations.   

Please call 382-5200 X202, during regular business hours.  

if you have questions regarding accessibility in attending this meeting. 


